SEP 1 5 1987

Hazardous Wastil



Certified Mail - Return Receipt Requested

September 10, 1987 EJJ 87-310

Mr. Armando Gonzales, Permitting Engineer Florida Dept. of Environmental Regulation Southwest District 7601 Highway 301 North Tampa, FL 33610

Re: Safety-Kleen Corp. FLD 980847271

Construction Permit Application HC29-118986

Dear Mr. Gonzales.

This letter is to confirm that during our recent telephone conversation, you stated that Safety-Kleen could expect to receive a draft permit for the subject facility this month. This facility is critical to Safety-Kleen's operations and the status of its permit is of great concern.

Safety-Kleen completed the application by submitting supplemental information to your office on December 11, 1986. While verbal confirmations of the permit's completeness have been received, the most recent written correspondence from the Department is dated November 7, 1986.

Safety-Kleen appreciates your efforts to process this permit application and I look forward to working with you in the future. If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me on extension 2246.

Sincerely,

Eller O. Ourczak, P.E. Environmental Engineer/

Permits Manager

EJJ/dfs

cc: J. Scarbrough, U.S. EPA

S. Kastury, FDER

T. Becker, Tampa Reg. Mgr.

F. Taylor, Br. Mgr. (3-163-01)

P. Pederson